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Amboy Rifle Club
Winter Newsletter 2017-2018
Club Contacts: 
Dennis Woodard 440-645-9698 
Cathy Ezzone 440-593-1884
Dear Members,
As we head into the holidays, you are probably very busy shopping, cooking, and spending time with family and friends. Why not have get-togethers at the range this season? Range time can help relieve some of that holiday stress and it helps support our club too. Meet up with some friends/family to practice or have some friendly competition amongst yourselves. You can bring in some food for your little party or buy snacks and drinks from the kitchen. There are also (FREE to use) crayons, coloring books, and puzzles to help you occupy the smaller children. 
Merry Christmas and Happy Holidays!

Open Shooting Dates, Times, and Cost: 

$3 for club members and their guests

$1 for junior members

$10 per hour for non members 

$4 per hour for second non member using the same lane

Monday evenings, 6-8 PM, Members on hand Steve Lindsay & Bill McGaha
Tuesday evenings, 6-8 PM, Members on hand Jeff Myers & Jeff Ezzone
Thursday evenings, 6-8 PM, Members on hand Bob Humphreys & Dennis Woodard
Friday evenings, 6-8 PM, Member on hand Elmer Johnson 

*** Please note*** Evening times above may be shortened if no one arrives within the first hour. Also, on FRIDAY evenings that the Rifle league is using the clubhouse, there will be no Open Shoot that evening. Dates are as follows: January 5th, February 2nd & 16th, March 16th & 30th.
*UPCOMING GUN RAFFLE*
Smith & Wesson 2.0- 9mm, 3.1 inch barrel, Polymer black, fixed sights, 1- 7 round magazine, 1- 8 round magazine, and crimson laser. 400 tickets are available. The drawing will be held on February 5th 2018 at the Amboy Rifle Club membership meeting. Donation of $10 per ticket.
What’s happening this winter!
December- Rifle league sign ups are underway. Round 1 starts in January, so don’t delay.

December 4th - Club meeting 7-8pm, 50-50 Raffle– Meeting is open to all club members and to those applying for membership. 50-50 Raffle tickets are $1 each or 7 for $5. *Reminder all membership dues are due by January 1st*
December 10th- Practical Shooting - Looking for something to do on a Sunday? 

Stop on down at The Amboy Rifle Club from 10:00 am - 3:00 pm to enjoy an afternoon with fellow shooters. All 22 rimfire (pistol or rifle) accepted. Contact Greg Platt at 440-969-2344 or email gp40sw@yahoo.com if you have questions.
December 16th - Concealed Carry Course 9am-6pm- Just in time for Christmas! Our December class is the perfect gift for yourself or a loved one this season. We have an indoor range and clubhouse to keep you comfortable during your course. Refreshments are provided, but you must bring your own lunch. Anyone interested in one of the Concealed Carry Courses Please contact Dale Sunderlin at 440-466-2223.

January 5th- Round 1 of Rifle League starts. The Rifle league will be using the club. NO OPEN SHOOT this evening.

January 8th- Club meeting 7-8pm, 50-50 Raffle– Meeting is open to all club members and to those applying for membership. 50-50 Raffle tickets are $1 each or 7 for $5. *If you have not paid your membership dues by January 31st you will be dropped from the roster and your spot will be filled by those on the waiting list to join the club*

January 14th- Practical Shooting- 10:00 am - 3:00 pm to enjoy an afternoon with fellow shooters. All 22 rimfire (pistol or rifle) accepted. Contact Greg Platt at 440-969-2344 or email gp40sw@yahoo.com if you have questions.
January 20th- Concealed Carry Course 9am-6pm- We have an indoor range and clubhouse to keep you comfortable during your course. Refreshments are provided, but you must bring your own lunch. Anyone interested in one of the Concealed Carry Courses Please contact Dale Sunderlin at 440-466-2223.
February 2nd- The Rifle league will be using the club. NO OPEN SHOOT this evening.

February 5th- Club meeting 7-8pm, Smith & Wesson 2.0 Raffle, and 50-50 Raffle– Meeting is open to all club members and to those applying for membership. 50-50 Raffle tickets are $1 each or 7 for $5. *You have until January 31st to remit your dues without having to go through the process of rejoining the club.* 
February 11th- Practical Shooting- 10:00 am - 3:00 pm to enjoy an afternoon with fellow shooters. All 22 rimfire (pistol or rifle) accepted. Contact Greg Platt at 440-969-2344 or email gp40sw@yahoo.com if you have questions.
February 16th- The Rifle league will be using the club. NO OPEN SHOOT this evening.

February 17th- Concealed Carry Course 9am-6pm- We have an indoor range and clubhouse to keep you comfortable during your course. Refreshments are provided, but you must bring your own lunch. Anyone interested in one of the Concealed Carry Courses Please contact Dale Sunderlin at 440-466-2223.
Coming up Spring 2018
Monthly meetings:
March 5th @ 7pm
April 2nd @ 7pm
May 7th @ 7pm
Concealed Carry Courses:
March, April, & May-  contact Dale Sunderlin (at 440-466-2223) for date


Events: 
March- Try it B4 You Buy it
